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RE move to online school for all but key workers and vulnerable  
 

4.1.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
After the Governments move tonight to send all pupils to work from home asides from Key worker and those 
identified as Vulnerable we will now initiate our lockdown Recovery Plan. This is on our website.  
 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Lockdown-Contingency-
plan.pdf  
 
 

We know this is difficult for anyone and we’ll do our utmost to be as flexible to your needs as possible.  

 

School staff, your children and you as parents have been incredibly vigilant in trying to protect our 

school community from this virus but as the virus has now changed, so must our response to it. 

 

School staff want to be back in school with every child as soon as possible, but only when it is safe to 

do so. That means safe for the children and also for the adults who care for them at home and in 

school. 

Things to do:  
 

• Email in if you have NOT already provided evidence of Keyworker status. We have the list from last time 
who was. We have a list of who is deemed as vulnerable with a social worker or EHCP.  

• Email if you HAVE NOT got your details for Tapestry (EYFS and Y1), Seesaw and Marvellous Me( Y2 
and above) or a sQuid account (Whole school) 

• Look on our website 

• Email to let us know if you are NOT intending to come in and you are a Key Worker or your child is 
classified as vulnerable.   

 
As previously, these pupils do not have to be in everyday in school. Some parents managed very well on sending 
in on only those days they needed us. We have decided to not use the booking system at the moment – the space 
is here if you need us. 
 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/JPCE-Remote-Learning-
2020.pdf  
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We will be in contact with those who are eligible for free school meals as to how to get vouchers to you ( this 
remember is different from universal free school meals whereby children in YR/1 and 2 have a free lunch).  
 
Do remember to read my letter sent last week if you are returning to us https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-
forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/31st-December-2020-letter-to-all-parents.pdf  
 
We will send out another email as soon as possible some more details on assemblies/ online meetings etc.  
 
We know this is very stressful for everyone. Please be kind to yourselves,  stay well and look after yourselves. Do 
let us know if you need anything. We as always will do our best.  
 
Yours sincerely  

Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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